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Port Angeles needs a permanent, resilient solution to the contamination Rayonier has left on, and in,
our beautiful harbor. To that end, SL-5 is a much less complicated solution that will not require a
long-term commitment to maintenance by so-far negligent owners. 

SL-5 would also allow use of ALL of this valuable waterfront property for our city, which we need. 

It is also evident that SL-3 is more complex than SL-5 to design and maintain. Thus the cost
estimates are not believable. 

We need a permanent, resilient solution and that is SL-5.


